
NORTHPORT – EAST NORTHPORT PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

 

Dear Parents:  

This letter is being sent to you regarding the district’s use of students’ photographs and names 

in the local newspapers, in the District Newsletter (Our Schools), in the Budget Newsletter 

and/or on the District website for publicity purposes. 

We’re asking you to return this form to your child’s school with your signature IF YOU DO NOT 

WANT your child’s photograph or name in the local newspapers, Our Schools district 

newsletter, the Budget Newspaper and/or on the District Website.   

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

I, ________________________, DO NOT give permission for my child’s photo and name to be 

used for publicity purposes in the local newspapers, the Our Schools District Newsletter, the 

Budget Newsletter and/or the District Website. 

 

              Child’s Name (Please Print)  School, Grade Level 

  

 Parent’s Signature  Date 

 


